
Infrastructure Subcommittee Report 
December 1, 2022 Library Commission Meeting 

 
1.  The subcommittee reviewed the Woodland Branch Expanded Patio project 

proposal and made suggestions and edits.  The subcommittee will ask to 
have this project proposal placed on the December Library Commission 
agenda for discussion and a vote by the entire commission. 
 
The project proposal is attached as an exhibit to this report. 
 

2. The subcommittee discussed meeting with Rose and Bryant to get their inpt 
regarding infrastructure needs that either of the two libraries may have. 
 

 
 


